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21 July 2014

Mr Georg Kell
Executive Director
UN Global Compact
New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr Kell,

Communication on Progress:
Statement of Continued Support for the UN Global Compact

It is my pleasure to confirm that SingTel, Asia’s leading communications group with
operations and investments around the world, will continue to support the ten principles
of the UN Global Compact relating to human rights, labour, environment and anti-
corruption.

SingTel is committed to strong corporate governance and continuous improvements as
part of our sustainability efforts. We published SingTel’s 5™ Sustainability Report 2014
in June this year, providing an overview of our approach, policies, priorities and
performance in the area of sustainability for our Singapore business operations for the
financial year ended 31 March 2014,

The report adopts the reporting principles from the Global Reporting Initiative (GRI)
(3.1 Guidelines and meets the requirements of a GRI Level ‘B’ report, and has been

subjected to an external assurance process.

You can view our report at http://info.singtel.com/sustainabilityreport2014/.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

W

Chua Sock Koong (Ms)
Group Chief Executive Officer
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